HI, ’M CAROLINE MOSS,

great, great granddaughter of Stephen Llewellyn Grimes.
Last year I was the youngest member of the Grimes family attending

the GRIMES FAMILY REUNION.

Well, it would be nice if somebody else could have that honor this
year, because it’s very important for members of the family to see that new
branches are springing up on the family tree. Plus, I would like to get to
know some of my “cousins” who are about my age (I’'m fourteen months
old now).

So, this is my personal invitation to you to come to the Grimes family
reunion this year at the Everetts Ruritan Hall, Everetts, NC on Sunday,
June 27,1999 at 11:00 AM. I would also very much appreciate it if you
would call your brothers, sisters, parents, aunts, uncles and cousins and ask
them to come too. Let’s have the biggest reunion ever. Pass the biscuits,
please!

Affectionately,

Cavoline Moss
Assistont to-the Chaivrmowy



